
 

 

Manorville Fire Department Annual Santa Run 

Saturday, December 18th 3pm to 9pm 

 

 
The Manorville Fire Department will host our annual Santa Run on Saturday December 18th 

starting at 3PM. Our crews will drive slowly through as many streets as possible with Santa 

on the Fire Truck. Please listen for the Horns and Sirens as we will send support vehicles 

down each street a head of the truck Santa will be riding on. We also ask that if you live on a 

cul-de-sac, please come out by the corner of the main road, our trucks will not be going 

down every cul-de-sac or dead-end road. 

 

 

WWW.MANORVILLEFD.ORG 


